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Dear Parents and Carers  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support this year. I have 
appreciated it so much.  
 
It is with mixed emotions that today is my last day as the Headteacher of Bishop Loveday.  
I will miss being your children’s headteacher. Your children are amazing. As I have said 
before, their excitement for life and learning; the way they support each other and the way in 
which they have coped so well with everything that a global pandemic can throw their way, is 
testament to this. I feel blessed to have been part of their lives. 
 
The staff at BLS are fabulous. Never have I worked with a more dedicated or incredible team 
- I feel very proud and privileged to be part of it. I have been working closely with Mrs Loader 
(our new Head) over the last few weeks and know that I am leaving the school in very 
capable hands.  
 
I am looking forward to the challenges that a new role brings. I am so pleased that, within my 
new role, I will continue to work with the staff at Bishop Loveday and continue to see your 
children flourish as they move through the school.  
 
I hope you and your families have a good summer break and wish all our year 6 children a 
very successful start to secondary school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

    
 
     

Jane Ridley 
Headteacher 
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